

NYC's mass transit system runs 24/7, 365 days/yr. So does TWU 100. The job of repesenting our members, enforcing the contract and safety rules, and working to improve the lives of transit workers on and off the job never ends. But, every now and then, we need to catch our collective breath. In order to better prepare and organize for both ongoing and coming fights, we need to check in with you.

Over the coming weeks, **TWU** officers, reps, stewards and activists will be in the field canvassing members. We want to get a better sense of what we're doing well and where we can improve. **We are asking members to get more involved**, and encouraging folks to commit to attend a rally or spend a few hours helping TWU achieve its goals.



The canvass will take five to ten minutes. That's all. But the more members who participate, the more it will help us plan for the next fights — such as the fight for the next contract, on the job fights for fair picks, increased safety, and decent facilities. We will also be fighting to preserve the principle that everyone who benefits from the existence of the union should pay their fair share to support its work which is under continued attack.

When you see a TWU rep approaching you with a clipboard in her or his hands, don't run away. Take a few minutes to help build TWU 100.